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It is my personal opinion that in-person balloting is the only way to insure a clean and 

accurate vote in this state and this nation.  I have had no faith in the mail-in ballot 

system since it began years ago.  I also believe that the act of physically showing up 

at a polling place is a very small price to insure an un-compromised election 

procedure. 


